
 VEHA APPROVED PAINT & STUCCO GUIDELINES 

IT IS REQUIRED THAT MEMBERS OBTAIN APPROVAL FROM THE ARCHITECTURAL STANDARDS 

COMMITTEE BEFORE MAKING ANY CHANGES TO THE EXTERIOR OF THEIR HOMES.   

THIS INCLUDES PAINTING OR STUCCOING TO ENSURE YOU ARE USING THE CORRECT COLORS.  

INCORRECT PAINT/STUCCO WILL BE REQUIRED TO BE CORRECTED AT THE HOMEOWNER’S EXPENSE. 

The following formulas have been approved by the Architecture Committee.  Paint can also be 

purchased at the office with 48 hour notification.  This ensures you are using the correct color. 

PAINT 

The following colors are available at these two Sherwin Williams under the VEHA account name.  Do not 

try to take a piece of fencing and get paint to match because it will be incorrect.    

 

SHERWIN WILLIAMS 8717 Montgomery NE, 505.332.0436 

 or 5901 Wyoming NE, 505.822.0604 

 

FENCE PAINT (Dark Brown) 

GARAGE DOORS & TRIM (Tan) 

 

STUCCO 

There is not an approved paint formula for painting stucco.  If you are re-stuccoing or painting your 

stucco, you must get an approved match to the existing color of your home.   

El Rey stucco was purchased by Chaparral Materials and the original stucco color is no longer available.  

A good stucco company can accurately blend and match.  If you are choosing to paint, the paint color 

must be matched and the color sample provided to the Architectural Standards Committee for approval 

prior to working beginning. 


